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Submission Re: Integrated Transport in Southern Tasmania 

 

Dear Mr Stuart Wright, Committee Secretary, 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the future of public transport and would like to see an 

integrated sustainable public transport system in Southern Tasmania. There is an urgent need for 

governments to respond to both climate change and peak oil with sound public transport policies.  

  
Integrated public transport system solutions include cross subsidies with road infrastructure, ferries 
on the Derwent River, light rail, integrated ticketing across modes of transport and bus lanes.  The 
Government needs to develop a comprehensive Transport Plan which includes plans for the rail 
corridor. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Alice Graham  
12A Mount Stuart Road 
Mount Stuart 
Tasmania 7000 
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